
I greet you Ironvigil Rikke the Relentless

I speak for the Claws of the Dragon, hunters of the foul cultists of the Blood-on-the-Snow, the 
Agrament. You spoke with several of my fellows who made the journey to Anvil at the Winter 
Solstice, about our mission and the difficulties that we find ourselves in. 

Blood-on-the-Snow is a pernicious threat to both our nations and I see that there is wisdom in 
combining our efforts to purge the fools that worship Blood-on-the-Snow. However as you know 
our hands are currently tied (I do not doubt the wisdom of the Dragon's decision) and we cannot 
strike against the cult within our own borders. But the our Master commands us that we we 
purge the cult no matter what and so we must act.

My fellows tell me that you and others were cagey during their meeting with you. A wise 
attitude to take and I would like to assure you that there is no ill will at this reception. To 
prove our dedication there is certain information that I would like you to know, as I do not 
know (or trust) how candid my fellows were with you. 

As the others made you aware, we know that there is at least one active Imperial Citizen 
working with the Agramant, while we do not know there identity at this time, we will inform 
you when we have more information. What you don't know is that one of the Warlocks you 
spoke with is in league with the cult. I do not know which one at this time and I must confess to 
using you (and the Empire) as means of forcing the traitors hand. So far this traitor has been 
careful to remain silent and unobserved, it is a matter of time before they show themselves. 

I hunt and track the Cults movements in Urdur and the Silverpeaks and in my observations I 
believe that they are planning to perform some bloody Ritual in Imperial territory. What the 
nature of the Rite that will take I do not know at this time but I know the cult hunt for a 
powerful Winter Regio. I will keep you updated if and when I find a location and a time when 
the cult will act.

In return at this time all I request that you keep you communications with myself separate 
from any discussions from my fellow Warlocks that you have met. While they suspect that I 
know something, I do not wish them to flee into the arms of the cult before I have had a chance 
to catch them in the act. I can be contacted via winged messenger at the Tower of Rust in Urdur 
and this would be the preferred way of communication with me if you have further questions or 
information. 

Kazar One-Eye of the Claws of the Dragon, Tower of Rust, Urdur. 


